
 

 

 

23rd 
August 

2015 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

S e r v i ce s  

Sunday 23rd August 
11.00am Morning Worship  Series: God with 
Jacob.  Sermon "Covenant and Commitment - 
meeting God" Rev David Brice 
7.00pm Evening Worship  Rev David Brice 

Sunday 30th August 
11.00am Morning Worship  Back to School with 
God 
7.00pm Evening Worship  Rev David Brice 
 

Fo r t h c o m i n g  E ve n t s  
 

 

COMMUNICANTS CLASS will commence on Thursday 27th August in the 
Minister’s Room. Anyone wishing to become a communicant member should 
contact Rev Brice.  

 267 Antrim Road, Glengormley, BT36  7QN   Tel: 028 9084 8774     

Website: www.glengormley.org    Email: office@glengormley.org  

MINISTER: Rev. David Brice    Tel: 028 9083 2758  Email: david@glengormley.org 

 

If you are visiting here this morning:  
 There is a crèche in the Dunlop Hall (ask for directions). 
 Primary school aged children can join our Sunday Club; watch for children leaving during the 

service.  
 If your child needs a break during the service feel free to leave and go to our foyer. 



 

 

 Fo r t h c o m i n g  E ve n t s  
 

Sunday 30th August 11am— Back to School with God 
Sunday 6th September 7pm—Summer Reports Service 
Sunday 27th September 11am and 7pm—Harvest Sunday 
 

L e a d e rs h i p  E ve n t s  
 

MISSION COMMITTEE: There will be a meeting in the Minister’s Room at 7.00 pm 
on Tuesday 1st September. 
 

LEADERS IN CHARGE are asked to inform the church office of starting dates and 
times for their organisation and contact details. Please email the church office: 
office@glengormley.org or speak to Hazel before the church service. 
 

O rga n i s a t i o n a l  Not i c e s  
 

TUESDAY NIGHT BOWLS: Commence on Tuesday 1st September at 7.30 pm in the 
McKinley Hall. If you feel you would like to learn, come along and enjoy the craic 
and you might even get a cup of tea with a biscuit.  
 

SUNDAY CLUB resumes after the summer break on Sunday 6th September.  All 
children aged 4 - 11 years old are invited to come along and have fun learning about 
Jesus! 
 

MOSAIC VOLUNTEERS: Please meet after the morning service on Sunday 6th 
September to discuss arrangements for new season in Mosaic. We are looking for 
additional volunteers who are available on a Thursday evening, Friday morning or 
Friday evening to assist on our once-a-month rota. Contact Amy Hunter for more 
information. 
 

C o n g re ga t i o n a l  Not i c e s  
 

YOUNG FAMILIES BARBECUE at the manse (47 Dalewood). Sunday 6th September 
at 1.15pm. All parents and children of Primary School age and under are invited to 
the Manse for get together barbecue. 
 

CHRISTIANITY EXPLORED - a video course 
on Christian basics looking at the Gospel of Mark 
will begin on Friday 25th September and will run 
for 7 weeks. Rev Brice is now actively seeking to 
invite persons to this event and would be happy to 

explain how each evening will run. If you want to know more please speak to him. 
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AUTUMN NEWSLETTER:  Please note all items for the newsletter must be with 
Frank Murray by Sunday 6th September.  It is planned to have district bundles, i.e., 
newsletter, communion tokens & United Appeal  envelopes ready for collection on 
the following Sunday, 13th September.  Items received earlier than 6th September 
would be very helpful.  Thanking you in anticipation.   E-mail: 
frankmurray615@btinternet.com  Tel: 028 9083 2044 
 
 
 

EMAILS FOR FELLOWSHIP EVENTS: The Fellowship Committee think it would be 
useful to have a distribution list of church family email addresses. This would enable 
us to get information about weather dependent events e.g. picnics, barbeques, to 
you quickly. We could also use it to let you know of other events that we might 
want to go to as a group. It is only envisaged that it would be used by two/three 
members of the Fellowship Committee on a small number of  occasions.  If you 
would like to be included in the distribution list please write your email address on 
the sheet in Mosaic. Thank you 
 

THANK YOU to all who worked so hard on Wednesday and Saturday, doing lots of 
jobs to make our property ready for a new season's work. Your help is very much 
appreciated. 
 

MODERATOR’S APPEAL: A cheque for £1838.70 has been sent to the Moderator’s 
Nepal Appeal. Thank you to all who contributed. 
 

C h u rch  Not i c e s  
 

Mosaic will re-open on:  
Thursday 3rd September 6.15—8pm 

Friday 4th September 8.45—11.30am 
and 6.45—8.30pm 

Please feel free to drop in for a cup of tea of coffee. We would love to see you and 
your friends. 
 

W i t h  Re g ret  
 

We announce the death of Mrs Jean Montgomery, 10 Canberra Park, the funeral 
took place on Friday 21st August in Glengormley Presbyterian Church, we extend 
our prayers and sympathy to her son David and daughter-in-law Gwen. 



 

 

 
 
 

DATE OPENING/CLOSING SECURITY 

30th August Brian McKenna Bobby Johnston 

6th September Paul Symonds Frank Murray 

13th September Bryan Marshall Douglas Charlwood 

DATE SUMMER CHILDREN’S CHURCH  

30th August Kenny Paula 

OFFICE HOURS: Thursdays 12.30—3.30pm and Sundays 10—11am. 
OPEN DOOR: Open Door will recommence in September. 
PRAYER BOX: Please leave any prayer requests in the box in vestibule. 
RECORDINGS OF SUNDAY SERVICES are available from recording desk in balcony. 

DATE CRECHE 

30th August Mrs Bell Mrs Hardy 

6th September Mrs Madeley Mrs Downes 

13th September Mrs Newman Mrs Metson 


